
 

Subject: Support Burnaby North’s Class of 2025 – Help Make Dry Grad Unforgettable! 

Dear Burnaby North Families & Supporters, 

The Class of 2025 is getting ready to celebrate a major milestone—graduation! To send them off 
in style, we’re planning a safe, fun, and memorable Dry Grad event on June 13th, and we 
need your support to make it happen. 

Our goal is to raise $20,000, and while tickets cover part of the cost, we rely on our amazing 
community to help bridge the gap. 

Here’s how you can support Dry Grad 2025: 

1.​ 💛 Donate through School Cash Online – Donations over $20 receive a tax receipt.​
 

2.​ 🌼 Shop for spring flowers, herbs, veggies & soil through our Growing Smiles 
fundraiser.​
 

3.​ 🛍️ Buy everyday items and gifts through FlipGive – every purchase gives back!​
 

4.​ 🎁 Bid in our online auctions – including getaways like a cabin at Shuswap Lake.​
 

5.​ ♻️ Return bottles at any Return-It Depot using account number 000-613-2025.​
 

6.​ 🎟️ Enter our 50/50 draws – Feb 3–Mar 2 & May 5–Jun 1.​
 

📱 Follow us on Instagram: @bnss.drygrad​
 🌐 Visit our updated website: www.bnssdrygrad.com for all links and event details. 

Let’s come together to celebrate and support our amazing grads. Thank you for helping make 
Dry Grad 2025 unforgettable! 

Warm regards,​
 Rachael Lopez & Lisa Eng​
 Dry Grad Fundraising Committee 
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